At a Special Emergency Meeting of the Malone Village Board, held on April 26, 2019 at 12:15 PM at 343 West Main Street the following were present:

Joe RiccioMayorBrian LangdonTrusteeNorm BonnerTrusteeArchie McKeeTrusteeAndrea DumasTrustee

Also in attendance:

Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Terry Maguire, Town Council

Meeting called to order at 12:15 pm

Trustee Norm Bonner made the resolution to approve the hiring of Terry Butchino at \$14 as Rec Park Maintenance Worker. The motion was seconded by Trustee Langdon. All said yes.

Trustee Bonner said the salary may change based on further discussion.

Trustee Dumas asked the procedures for communicating information from the Rec Park meetings to the Village Board. This was discussed at length and it was deemed one of the leaders and/or a commission member should be communicating to the Village Board not Trustee Dumas and Bonner.

Terry Maguire concerned about Terry Butchino finding another job due to the hourly wage being so low. It was asked what he makes at MMH and Terry said \$14.50. Trustee Dumas said \$16 per hour is more than our MEOs at the Village DPW and the overall percentage raise for other FT workers for the new fiscal year was 2%. Mayor Riccio said the raise being asked for Terry is 14.29%. More discussion to follow on other hires and pay scales at next Village Board Meeting on May 13th.

Meeting adjourned at 12:23 pm by Trustee Bonner.

Respectfully submitted,
Kristine Lashway, Treasurer